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Response to The Wall Street Journal 
 

We have not been informed by the State Bar of any investigation. 
 

Our law firm, Allred, Maroko and Goldberg, has been practicing law for 
almost 50 years. We are proud of our success and the confidence and trust that 
thousands of clients have placed in us. 
 

We have always acted ethically, and in accordance with the Rules of 
Professional Responsibility. 
 

At this time, it is well known that law firms across the country are being 
attacked. We are proud to defend our record of protecting, asserting, and 
vindicating the rights of women and minorities, and we will not be deterred by 
unjustified accusations which seek to discredit us. 
 

We will not bow down to kings or The Wall Street Journal. 
 

Attorney Gloria Allred 
Allred, Maroko & Goldberg 

June 13, 2025 
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